
Covid Pānui #1 2021 
 
Kia ora Whānau! 
 
Given tonight’s announcement from the government regarding the three community cases 
of Covid in Auckland, please consider the following. 
 

1 If any whānau have visited South Auckland or New Plymouth since Waitangi 
weekend please stay at home for the next 48 hours (2 days) and talk to your 
doctor or health professional as to whether you need to have a covid test. 

2 For the full list of places visited by the two whānau members from Auckland who 
went to Taranaki, refer to the Ministry of Health Covid website. 

3 Anyone who has been to any of those places in particular, is to stay at home until 
they have a) had a Covid test and b) returned a negative result. 

 
In the meantime, it’s business as usual.  Kura is open, the vans are running and the daily 
health practises will be revisited.  As always, whānau are free to make their own decision as 
to whether they send their tamariki to kura, but we encourage all tamariki to still attend 
until we hear otherwise. 
 
As per usual, if any person is feeling ill or displaying cold-like symptoms please stay at home 
for at least 48 hours and ring your health professional for advice before returning your 
tamaiti to kura. 
 
Ngā mihi nui. 
 
Rawiri Wright 
Tumuaki 


